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Brandon Heser <Brandon_Heser@transitmix.com> Wed, May 16, 2018 at 3:35 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Andre Laroche <Andre_Laroche@transitmix.com>, bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>

Tim,

 

For the pond liner that is outlined in green in the response to correc�ve ac�ons I sent over on May 14th, our intent is
to remove what is loose and not covered by vegeta�on by the June 19th correc�ve ac�on date. We would like to not
disturb any vegeta�on that is in the bo�om of the pond or in areas where it is on top of liner at this point in �me and
keep the pond in place to help pull sediment out before it heads down the valley. We will of course fill and completely
reclaim the pond upon closure and final reclama�on in accordance with the current approved reclama�on plan.

 

I hope this answers your ques�on. If not I can make some �me available tomorrow morning for a call to hopefully
clear this up further.

 

Thank You,

 

Brandon Heser

Aggregates Produc�on Manager

Transit Mix Concrete Co.

Brandon_Heser@transitmix.com

Office: (719) 227-2080

Cell: (719) 313-0316

 

 

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 12:40 PM 
To: Brandon Heser 
Cc: Andre Laroche; bruce humphries 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Response to DMRS Inspection Report for Snyder Quarry sent March 21, 2018

 

mailto:Brandon_Heser@transitmix.com
mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us


5/16/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RE: Re: Response to DMRS Inspection Report for Snyder Quarry sent March 21, 2018

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=5f09c8c280&jsver=GAFHaMvshdw.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180506.06_p7&view=pt&search=inbox&type=1635fbfc4dd00e31&th=

Brandon,

 

Please clarify the response on the pond liner.  Is the intent to remove the liner outlined in green by the corrective action
due date?  Reading the response, it was not clear to me whether that would occur now or during final reclamation.  My
understanding talking to Bruce was the liner removal was something that wold occur soon.

 

The Division considers the problem cited for grading the road to be resolved.  Thank you for jumping on that in a timely
manner.

 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us

 

On Mon, May 14, 2018 at 11:30 AM, Brandon Heser <Brandon_Heser@transitmix.com> wrote:

Tim,

 

I have attached to this email our responses to the inspection report you sent for Snyder Quarry, received March 21, 2018.
You will see in the response that Problem #1 has been resolved and we have prepared a response for Problem #2 which
you may or may not have already spoken with Bruce Humphries about. We would be happy to have further discussion on
Problem #2 as necessary.

 

Hard copies will be placed in the mail this afternoon.

 

Thanks,

 

Brandon Heser

Aggregates Production Manager

Transit Mix Concrete Co.

Brandon_Heser@transitmix.com

Office: (719) 227-2080

Cell: (719) 313-0316
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